
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

NEWS RELEASE  
 

Applicants Wanted: Planning Commission Has Vacancy  

FREDERICK, MD – Aug. 16, 2018: The City of Frederick is currently seeking interested persons to 

fill a vacancy on the Planning Commission.   

Interested individuals should send a cover letter and a current resume or email to Pam Stocksdale, 

Mayor’s Office manager, 101 N. Court St., Frederick, MD  21701, or email 

pstocksdale@cityoffrederick.com by 4 p.m. on Aug. 29, 2018. 

This vacancy must be filled by an individual with knowledge and experience with the City's 

comprehensive plan and zoning regulations.  The member will be appointed to a five-year term.   
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Mayor Michael O’Connor 
101 N Court Street 
Frederick, MD 21701 
www.cityoffrederick.com  

Contact: Patti B. Mullins 
Public Information Coordinator 
Phone: (301)600-1385 
pmullins@cityoffrederick.com 
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